



Next weekend, at the offertory, we will also be collecting for our

Repairs and Major Renovations Fund.

Thank you for your continued support.



St. John the Baptist Class of 1975

will be holding their

50th Class Reunion September 19-20, 2025

If you are a member or know someone from the Class of 1975, please email

Bob Koch at bobbsa57@gmail.com

or call him at 516/416-2216

for more information



Youth Community Cares

"Serving our youth as our youth serve others"

YCC will be hosting a hospitality night after the Saturday Mass on May 17th.

SIGN-UP SLOTS AVAILABLE

FOR YOUTH VOLUNTEERS AND CONSUMABLE DONATIONS

Please register for these events to participate.

To register, send an email to Angela & Susan at youthcc@holycrossrc.org and/or join our Remind group to receive a SignUpGenius link.

Sign up for Remind at: rmd.at/ycchc

You will find additional information for YCC EVENTS through the Remind App.



For more information visit catholicministriesappeal.org or call 516-678-5800, ext. 296

Happy Mother's Day! As we join together to celebrate the wonderful mothers in our lives, let's also take time to remember and pray for all the thousands of mothers who worry about how they are going to put food on the table for their children this week.

Please consider supporting the work of the **Catholic Ministries Appeal** so that we can continue to care for God's children and their families through our Parish Outreach programs and Catholic Charities.



BE A BULLETIN ADVERTISER!

Did you know that the Holy Cross bulletin is printed for us each week free of charge?

Not only that, our parish receives a part of the advertising commission. So, please frequent the fine establishments that advertise in our bulletin!

If your business could use some exposure, consider advertising in the bulletin. Each weekend, approximately a thousand people attend Mass at Holy Cross, most of whom live and shop in Nesconset and the surrounding areas. Also, our bulletin is on our website **holycrossrc.org** and reaches thousands of area families with information about your business.

If you are interested in advertising, or would like more information, please call Karina in the parish office at 631-265-2200 ext. 110.